
The Becker Bass Team would like to thank you for your support of youth angling and offer the 

opportunity to continue valued relationships or start new ones with our team for the 2025 season. Since 

2017 we have had the opportunity to live out our mission to “get kids fishing”. We could not do it 

without the support of our great local sponsors, these relationships are what keep one of the most 

successful teams in the midwest in high school fishing. Unlike many other teams, we do not just focus on 

tournament angling, we focus on having fun, providing educational opportunities, volunteerism, 

leadership development, and simply going fishing and the relationships that come with that. That said, 

we have been able to foster a culture of success that is part of the Becker community and shows on our 

continued participation and placement in tournament angling.     

                           

 

As a sponsor of the Becker Bass Team we want you to know we are responsible and accountable for the 

funding we receive. Your generous support helps outfit our team members with equipment and gear 

they may not otherwise have access to or the ability to afford. We also provide many educational 

opportunities such as DNR/Coast Guard watercraft safety certification, AIS training, classroom sessions 

where we teach lines and knots, how to break down lake structure and more. We provide jerseys with 

your logos on them, we are able to pay tournament entry fees, help our numerous coaches and 

volunteers with gift cards for gas, provide team tournament prizes, change lives through scholarship 

opportunities.  

     

 



We know saying “thank you” isn’t enough so we make it a point to promote our sponsors, and highlight 

them every chance we get. We know you work and live in the same community we do, so we encourage 

our team and their families to support your business so your success supports their success.  

 

 

As the sport of high school fishing continues to grow we hope you will continue to support our cause 

and provide the opportunities we only dreamed of.  

Thank you for your generous support and we will see you on the water! 

Sincerely,  

The Becker High School Bass Team 

 

 

                                                         


